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Dear Mr. Killip:   

 

On April 24, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 07 in Docket UG-230393. Order 07, among other things, rejected the initial tariff 

proposals by Puget Sound Energy (PSE) and required PSE to make a compliance filing 

consistent with the Order.   

 

On May 3, 2024, PSE made the compliance filing required by Order 07 by filing revised tariff 

sheets for Natural Gas Tariff WN U-2. The revisions reflect the $42.6 million increase in natural 

gas revenue requirement for Tacoma Liquefied Natural Gas Facility, a $2 million decrease in the 

revenue requirement of the four-mile pipe, and a refund to customers of $2.8 million related to 

the decreased revenue requirement of the four-mile pipe, as ordered by the Commission.  

 

Commission Staff (Staff) has reviewed the Company’s compliance filing. Staff believes that the 

revised tariff sheets, filed on May 3, 2024, comply with Order 07, entered April 24, 2024. The 

tariff sheets are dated to become effective May 11, 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Jeff Roberson, WSBA No. 45550 

Senior Assistant Attorney General 

(360) 522-0614 

jeff.roberson@utc.wa.gov 
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